
Dear  
 
 am writing to respond to your request  January 2016. Oxford University 

Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust  can confirm that it holds the data that you requested. 
 
1. How many desktop PC’s and laptops do you own? 

 9000 
2.  Of those many of these run the operating system Window’s XP? 

 85 
3. In which areas, offices or departments are those machines that still run Windows XP 
being used? 

 Various 
4. Is there any plan or policy to upgrade or change any existing Windows XP machines? 
If so what is the cost and timescale of this plan? 

 The computers will be upgraded/replaced within next 3 months  
 

5. What are the costs in the financial year 2015/16 for any on-going security support to 
running any remaining Windows XP machines? (For example, in the form of a contract 
with a technology company that is supplying support or a budget for costs associated 
with continuing Windows XP security) 

 Approximately £34000.00 
 
Please note that on 1 November 2011 the Oxford Radcliffe Hospitals NHS Trust (ORH) 
merged with the Nuffield Orthopaedic Hospital NHS Trust (NOC) to form the Oxford 
University Hospitals NHS Trust (OUH). Our response reflects these changes. Therefore, 
we consider that Oxford University Hospitals Trust has released to you all of the 
information that it holds in relation to your request. 

Internal review 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the service or response to your request you can ask for an 
internal review by writing to: 
 

 Director of Assurance, John Radcliffe Hospital, Headley Way, Headington, 
Oxford OX3 9DU. 
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right 
to appeal to the Information Commissioner at: 
 
The Information Commissioner's Office, 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, 
SK9 5AF. 
 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 Website: www.ico.gov.uk 

Provision of this information does not constitute permission for its commercial re-use in 
terms of the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005.  You are free to use 
the information for your own use, including for non-commercial research purposes.  The 
information may also be used for the purposes of news reporting.  However, any other 
type of re-use will require permission from the Oxford University Hospitals NHS Trust. 



  

 




